
An Electronic Response to 
the Pandemic
HOW A RURAL PUBLIC HEALTH PROGRAM RESPONDED TO COVID-19

October 3, 2023
1:00 PM EST

PRESENTATION

Kevin D. Crump, AAS

Deputy Public Health Director

Phone: (409) 267-9862

Email: kcrump@chamberstx.gov

ccph.org

https://qrcodes.pro/LwUAeT
https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/eed0f68c3e944a8b80f43c9e1f31d01e
https://www.ccph.org/

	Slide1

